
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy new year to you all and welcome to 

spring 1st half term. 

Spring Term Topics and Books 

People who help us 

The giraffe and the pelly and me by 

Roald Dahl 

 
Dates to remember: 

 

Thursday 11th January – Facebook meeting for 

parents with Mrs Jackson and Miss Dobson 

2.45pm in the school hall. 

Tuesday 6th February – Dance and Gymnastics 

festival. 

Wednesday 7th February – Nurse health 

promotion workshops in school. 

Friday 9th February – Celebrations Assembly 

2.30pm. 

Friday 9th February – Break up for February 

half term. 

Monday 19th February – Return to school. 

Tuesday 20th February – Class 3 multi-cultural 

visit to Durham Cathedral. Letter with more 

details to follow. 

Thursday 1st March - World Book Day. Book 

related fancy dress day. More details to follow. 

Friday 2nd March – Holi multi-cultural day. 

Family assembly at 2.40pm. 

Monday 12th March – Parents Evening 2pm – 7pm 

Tuesday 13th March – Parents Evening 3.20pm – 

6pm 

Wednesday 28th March – Celebrations assembly 

2pm. 

Thursday 29th March – Break up for Easter 

holidays. Children to be collected from 1.15pm. 

Monday 16th April – Return to school. 

 

 

Clubs: 

A club letter has already been sent out and 

completed for spring term:  

Tuesday –KS1 and KS2 nature/outdoor club       

Wednesday – Y1, 2 and 3 turn taking club 

Thursday – Parent and child homework 

Clubs will run from week beginning Monday 15th 

January 

All clubs are 3.15 – 4.15pm. 

 

PE: 

Class 3 PE lessons will be on a Tuesday and Friday. 

Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in 

school on these days including outdoor PE shoes. 

 

Following our parent survey regarding a 

Facebook page, we have decided to trial a 

school facebook page for spring term. A 

meeting will be held about this on Thursday 

11th January at 2.45pm in the school hall.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, please 

do not hesitate to ask. 

Miss Dobson 

Please ensure that your child has their 

reading book with them every day. We read 

many times during the week. 
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